Manistee County Democrats

Welcome US Rep Candidate Michael Lynch

We had a good crowd to welcome Michael Lynch, candidate for the 2nd Congressional District seat in 2024 to our information meeting on Thursday November 16th at 7pm in the West Shore Community College building on River Street in Manistee. Michael used this initial visit to Manistee to provide some background biographical information and to present his personal case for why he is running for this seat. He took questions from the audience for well over 30 minutes.

MCDP members also volunteered at the Feeding America Food truck like we do every month. See pictures below.

The Manistee County Democratic Party had a very creative and innovative entry in the Festival of Trees at the Ramsdell Regional Center for the Arts during Manistee’s annual Sleighbell Weekend festival. This entry was awarded first runner up in best in show. See the pictures below. The results of the silent auction for the entries in this event netted over $20,000 to be distributed to local charities.

Further information about the Manistee County Democratic Party can be found on our website using this link: https://www.manisteecountydemocrats.us/.

